GRAND WATER & SEWER SERVICE AGENCY

Workshop – Multiple Dwelling Unit Rates

March 8, 2012

The meeting was called to order by Agency Board Member Tom Stengel at 4:02 p.m. at the Agency office, 3025 East Spanish Trail Road, Moab, Utah. Other Agency Board Members present were: Gary Wilson (arrived at 4:15), Brian Backus, Jerry McNeely (arrived at 4:03), Preston Paxman, John Hartley, Mike Holyoak, and Dale Weiss (arrived at 4:03). Absent were: Dan Pyatt, Pat Holyoak, Kyle Bailey, and Rex Tanner.

Others present were: Mark Sovine and Dana Van Horn.

<u>Discussion of Multiple Dwelling Unit Culinary Water and Sewer Rates</u> The board discussed the creation of Multiple Dwelling Unit (MDU) rates for culinary water and sewer.

Meeting adjourned at 5:15 p.m.	
ATTEST:	
	Dan Pyatt, President
Gary Wilson, Vice President	

Page 1 of 1 3/8/2012